


Dear Parent/Carer

Primary to Secondary School Transfer September 2025
Selection Test to be held on Saturday 7 September 2024
				
We have identified that your child is currently studying in Year 5, lives within the catchment area for Ripon Grammar School and attends a primary school within the Ripon area. In order for your child to be considered for a Year 7 place at Ripon Grammar School in September 2025, they will need to sit a selection test. This email is to ask if you wish your child to sit the test or not. 

Children who are entered for the test will be invited to attend one session on Saturday 7 September at Ripon Grammar School.
To allow us to make the appropriate arrangements for the selection test and to ensure that we hold the correct information for your child, it is important that you complete and return the attached reply slip no later than Monday 17 June 2024. If you have more than one Year 5 child, i.e. twins, please complete one reply slip per child.

Where special arrangements are requested, this must be discussed with your child’s Headteacher and that you agree to information being shared with us. 
  	
If you have registered your child for the selection test and you change your mind at a later date, please let us know as soon as possible by email.  

Confirmation of the arrangements, test day and time your child will be invited to attend, will be sent week commencing Monday 26 August 2024. 

We advise that you read the Ripon Grammar School selection information at

Selective schools | North Yorkshire Council

Please note, this is not an application for a school place. You will be required to apply for a secondary school place for September 2025, between 12 September and 31 October 2024. 

Should you have any queries regarding the selection test, please email us in the first instance schooladmissions@northyorks.gov.uk or contact us on 01609 533679.  
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